
From: Alessandra Thompson
To: Commission-Public-Records
Cc: Robin Schwartz; Paulina Lopez
Subject: [EXTERNAL] T - 117
Date: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 11:07:12 AM

WARNING: This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
expect the content of this email to be safe.

Hello,

The SP Community is excited to hear that the Port owned parks will be renamed. I don't have
a ton of feedback for this project other than we want to see it completed as quickly as possible.
The community is looking forward to public shore and open space access at this site. We
cannot wait for this park!  For the future developing signage for the newly named park might
be a great way to involve the community and local artists.

Thanks,
Aley Thompson
SPNA Board Member
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